
From: Paul Meo 
Sent: Wednesday, September 4, 2024 1:07 PM 
To: Angie Melo <Angie.Melo@mississauga.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: IMMEDIATE ATTENTION: Membership on the Transit Committee - 

[CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.]  

Hi Angie, 

Thank You. 

I thank you for the opportunity, and respectfully resign from this committee. 

Please thank the other members of the committee and apologize for letting them down.

Don’t hesitate to share this with the other members and hopefully they will understand. 

Thank You!! 

PAUL MEO 
President & CEO 
NTN Bearing Corporation of Canada 
T 905.564.2700 x220 
F 905.564.9023 
www.ntn.ca 

9.2




